
We are 

Wonderfully 

Made!  Psalm 139 
 

Christian Formation 

 

Our Summer Sunday School program was a great success this year.  We averaged 10 children 

each Sunday which is a higher number than in the past.   

The children “saw” God through studying his creation.  They learned a great deal about God’s 

creation, especially about the importance of bees and even spiders!! 

Unfortunately only three of the nine weeks had volunteers, which meant I taught the other six 

weeks.  If the Summer Program is to continue we will need more support from the congregation. 

 

Pre-registration for our regular Sunday School year will begin on Sunday, September 1, 2019.  

Father Mark will bless the new school year that Sunday (both church school and regular 

school), so be sure to bring the children and their backpacks to the ten o’clock service on 

September 1st. 

 

Our regular Sunday School year will begin on Sunday, September 15, 2019.  Our theme for this 

coming school year is “We Are Wonderfully Made”. 

 

Our Youth Group will also start up again in the fall.  Look for emails and articles in this 

publication regarding the dates of future meetings and events. 

 

In the past many of you have been tremendously generous in providing supplies for the Sunday 

School Program.  The following are a few of our needs for the coming Sunday School Year: 

 

Glue Sticks                Colored Pencils                      Masking Tape 

 

Thank you all for your “wonderfully made” children and your continued support of this very 

important program in our church life. 

 

God Bless, 

 

Heather Costantino 

Christian Education Coordinator 

 

 


